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Orion Health Notes Media Speculation 
 

 

Auckland – 6 April, 2018  – Orion Health Group Limited (OHE:NZX) notes the recent media 

speculation regarding the ongoing broader strategic review.  Furthermore, there has been 

other commentary that the Company is in advanced discussions with a party regarding a 

trade sale.  

Orion Health has, over some months, been progressing potentially significant transactions 

for the business. However, as with all incomplete transactions, there is no certainty that any 

transaction will result, or the terms of any such transactions that might transpire. Therefore, 

no further information will be provided unless and until a proposal reaches sufficient 

certainty. 

About Orion Health  

Orion Health (NZX:OHE) is a health technology company that provides solutions which enable healthcare 
to over 110 million patients globally. Its open technology platform, Orion Health Amadeus, seamlessly 
integrates all forms of relevant data to enable population and personalised healthcare around the world. 
The company is committed to continual innovation to cement its position at the forefront of precision 
medicine.  For more information visit www.orionhealth.com.  
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